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New Timetable Distribution

• The vast majority of new S3 pupils 

and new S4 pupils have got the 

options they have selected

• If you spot any issues with your 

timetable, please see Mrs Bulloch on 

Friday morning

• If you are not in school tomorrow, 

you can pick up your timetable from 

the school office on Friday or 

Monday.

• New academic session 

will commence on 

Monday 23rd May

• Your personal timetables 

will be issued tomorrow at 

the following times:

• Current S2 pupils will 

receive their timetable 

during period 2 

on Thursday.

• Current S3 pupils will 

receive their timetable 

during period 6 

on Thursday.

• Current S1 receive their 

timetable during period 7 

on Thursday.



Learner Survey returns

Staff views
Learner 
views

Parent 
Views

Our Improvements for next session?



Your opinions







Next Steps
Pupil Parliament 
Meetings to discuss returns and 
make recommendations for 
upcoming School Improvement 
Plan



S.A.F.E. School UniformYour parents/carers feedback on our uniform policy:

Your feedback on how we can make our uniform more 

inclusive:

Our 

response



Support Structure Update

• Following a restructure of our Pupil Support provision, 

as of the start of the new timetable on 23 May 2022, 

your Pupil Support Teacher will be your Head of 

House. However, some young people will have an 

additional Keyworker as their main point of contact 

and this will be shared with you directly.

• An allocated House Pupil Support Assistant will also 

soon be linked to each House giving all pupils a 'go to 

person' at any point of the school day. This will be fully 

established by August.

• There will be some accommodation changes being 

made over the coming weeks as we introduce this 

change.

• Further information regarding the revised Pupil 

Support/Year Head Structure will be found on the 

school website in due course.



Introduction of Year Heads

Year Head

DHT (Dr 
Marsh)

S1 and S4

DHT (Mrs 
Bulloch)

S2 and S5

DHT (Mrs
Rutherford)

S3 and S6

• We are moving from a House DHT to a Year Head DHT. This 

will commence from Monday and be established fully by 

August.

• Reasons for this change are based around :

Improving your year group identity with more regular year group 

assemblies/regular DHT class drop ins/ stronger communication 

between DHT and Faculty Heads/ building strong relationships with 

you and your peers across your year group

Ensuring more consistency of approach and clarity for each year 

group with regards year group opportunities/ wellbeing/classroom 

behaviour

Ensuring your Year Head will move with you through each academic 

year so you will get to know him/her well over your time at school.



Introduction of 'SLT Assist'

• ‘SLT Assist’ will replace 'Duty Call' system from Monday

• 'Duty Call' has only ever involved less than 4% of pupils so 

for nearly all of you this change is for information only.

• Reason for change to 'SLT Assist' is to bring more consistency 

of approach, improve understanding of what this means if you 

are involved and sets out clear and routine consequences.

• 'SLT Assist' will nearly only involve one of 4 members of the 

Senior Leadership Team being called: HT or DHTS (Year Heads)

• An 'SLT Assist' phone call will be a rare occurrence but means 

significant disruption is taking place and opportunities 

for individual(s) concerned to de-escalate their behaviour has 

not occurred meaning a significant negative impact on 

other learners. Although rare at LA this can never be acceptable.

• Consequences of an 'SLT Assist' phonecall for individuals 

will most likely be:

• Removal from class and working under direction of SLT for 

remainder of day as we work to understand the reasons behind 

the incident and determine next steps

• Automatic contact with home made, with potential for follow up 

parental/carer meeting to support us in those next steps

• Our and your focus must be on ensuring a positive school and 

classroom environment where everyone can achieve to their 

potential and feel supported in that.

What it means if 'SLT Assist' is called

Teacher response to this question:

Good but can be better!



Final messages

• Covid mitigations now mostly removed. You will always be supported to wear a face covering if 

you wish. 

• Current one way systems/ stairwells remain. Will relook at this when seniors return consult and 

make any common sense changes if required.

• Reminder you can leave building at lunchtime but NOT morning interval. 

• School day 8.40am! Latecoming and impact on you, your teacher and classmates.

• Energy Drinks!

• Let’s start the new academic session positively!


